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                                                                                      28th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our science topic this term, we are learning all about different senses and we would 

like the children to take part in a food tasting activity.  Your child will be tasting lemons, golden 

syrup, pretzels, and some broccoli. If your child has an allergy or you do not wish for them to 

take part, please state below. Please be aware that if you do not bring this letter back to school 

you are giving your consent for your child to take part in this activity.  

 

 

I do not want my child to take part in this activity 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Year 1 Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


